
Electra owns and operates the electricity network in Kāpiti  
and Horowhenua.  
We are proudly 100% locally owned by the Electra Trust, 
for the benefit of all consumers connected to the Electra 
electricity network. 

PROUDLY SPONSERED BY

@ElectraNZ   www.electra.co.nz   www.electratrust.co.nz

Stay switched on,  
stay safe around electricity
Our line crews continue to take  
care of the power infrastructure in 
your area.  
Please look out for overhead 
lines while using machinery  
or when using boats over  
the holidays. 

We are proud to 
have supported 
charitable groups 
again over the  
past year. 
The team from Electra would like 
to wish you all the best for the 
festive season and a safe and 
happy 2025.


